
H en r y  Z a r r o w

1000 MID-CONTINENT TOWER 
TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74103

May 12, 1994

Principal Chief Wilma Mankiller 
P.O. Box 948
Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465-0948

Dear Chief M a n k i l l e r :

I was delighted to pick up the morning Tulsa World and 
read of your selection as one of the honorees to be inducted 
into the Oklahoma Hall of Fame.

I can think of no one that I feel deserves this honor 
more than you, for all that you have done for Indians, women, 
minorities and the poor.

Anne joins me in sending our best wishes and congratulations.

Sincerely,

Henry Zarrow

HZ/mm


